
It seems undeniable that temperatures are increasing (most obviously from the 
bureau of meterology needing to add new colours to the temperature scale to 
represent temperatures in the 50-52 and 52-54 degrees celsius range in 
central Australia). There is a noticable increase in the days where hot and 
windy weather conditions are reported and physically palpabe. I worry about 
the increase in bushfires and the strain on resources and ecosystems that 
this increase in temperature will cause. Generally it seems like major 
lifestyle changes need to happen to both slow down any climate change and 
addapt to the changes that are already happening. This can only through open 
and conscientious discussion of the reality of climate change.
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